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We have explored a variety of arts and crafts 

this month from finger print butterflies to toilet 

roll fireworks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This month we have enjoyed lots of play and activities linked to Autumn. We have been talking about the changing colours around us 

and exploring different textures we might find in nature. We’ve enjoyed celebrating World Kale Day and National Apple Day where we 

explored the foods and talked about how they are harvested as well as making pictures using the fruit. 

 

 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 

Tots have taken part in a 

range of activities linked to 

Black History Month. 

Including some African 

inspired mosaic art and 

building our own rockets 

like the astronaut, Mae 

Jemison. 
 

 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 
This month, we have been exploring our Autumn 

sensory tray full of colourful leaves, pine cones, 

sticks and conkers! We talked about the changing 

colours of the leaves and the texture of the 

crunchy leaves, spiky pine cones and prickly 

conker shells. 

We have been 

developing our listening 

skills further by learning 

a new game called 

'Musical Islands'. We 

have also been listening 

carefully to the sounds 

that instruments make in 

order to identify which 

instrument is playing by 

hearing its sound alone 

- we are superstars at 

this! 

We've been practising 

our mathematical skills 

by putting the characters 

and objects from the 

story of Goldilocks into 

size order. 

Wendy – Room Lead, DSL 

            Antonia- E.Y.E   Jessie- E.Y.E  

 

  

Leah – 0-2 Floor Lead   

Bridie - E.Y.E     Amelia – E.Y.E      Zoe E.Y.E 
 

 

 

 
 

Kim – Managing Director, DSL, SENCo (office based) 

Lydia – Deputy Manager (Jelly Beans Room/ office based) 

Jorja Level 3 Apprentice    Helen – Cook   Kim. W - Lunchtime Assistant & Bank Staff  Caroline – Bank Staff

  

 

 

 
  

This month in Jelly 

Babies it has been 

super messy. We’ve 

explored new foods 

by feeling the 

texture of them with 

our hands and toys.  

We have created some 

Autumn crafts including 

painting pumpkins by using 

apples and making spider 

plates. We look forward to 

doing some more autumnal 

crafts over the next few 

weeks. 

For World Archaeology 

Day we watched a video 

showing how dinosaurs 

are found and then used 

our new found 

knowledge to become 

archaeologists to find 

shells and dinosaurs in 

the sand. 

We have also been 

learning about the 

importance of 

handwashing and how we 

can help to keep our 

bodies clean and healthy. 


